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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed a well deserved rest. It 

is so lovely, now that the weather is warmer and the mornings are brighter. 

Long may it last!  

As you can see, we are not closed for Voting Day this year. This is very 

welcomed, as we feel that, due to Covid-19, children have missed enough 

school. Therefore, school will be open as normal on Thursday 6th May.  

We are currently looking into ways in which we can have a safe sports day 

this summer. We will send out dates on nextweek’s newsletter. Unfortunately, 

we will not be having an end of year school play or our annual Y6 Leaver’s 

assembly, due to Covid-19 restrictions that are still in place. We are in the 

process of planning an alternative assembly for our Year 6 children. We will 

let you know as soon as it has been decided.  

As always, if you have a question, please do get in touch.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 Dates for your Diary 

Bank Holiday Monday – 3rd May 

School Closed 

Half Term – Monday 31st May 

– Friday 4th June 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th 

July  

We are NOT closed for Voting 

day on Thursday 6th May. The 

Local Authority have found an 

alternative venue. Therefore, 

school will be open as normal.  

 

Homework 

We will resume homework next 

week. Therefore, children will 

will given weekly homework on 

Teams.  

 

After School Clubs 

ACE Coaching are running after school Multi Sports clubs for Years 1&2 (which 

takes place on Tuesdays) and a Multi Sports club for Years 3&4 (which takes 

place on Thursdays). Both clubs start next week and run for 5 weeks. The 

clost of attending these clubs is £18. 

Please do support these clubs, as they provide a wonderful opportunity for 

children to take part in fun games that will teach them new skills, and will 

also help them to keep fit!  

 

 

Reminder! 

Please remember to keep to 

your child’s class timeslot when 

dropping off / collecting your 

child from school. This will 

ensure that crowds of people will 

be kept to a minimum outside 

the school gates. Thank you.  

Hot Weather  

We would recommend that 

suncream is sent into school, 

now that the weather is getting 

warmer. Please remember to put 

your child’s name and class on 

the it. Thank you.  
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